
September 21, 2023

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
RFP 116-2023 - Downtown District Holiday Display Services

To All Interested Parties,

Thank you for submitting your response to RFP 116-2023, Downtown District 
Holiday Display Services, dated September 21, 2023. The Town of Lake Park 
Community Redevelopment Agency received one (1) submittal of a fully responsive 
and responsible bid.

The following bidder was found to have submitted a fully responsive bid:

1. Brandano Displays, Inc.

Accordingly, we announce our intent to award a contract to:

Brandano Displays, Inc.
1473 Banks Road
Margate, FL 33063

Contract award will be made during the next Community Redevelopment Agency 
(CRA) meeting. We would like to thank each vendor for their time and effort in 
preparing a response to this solicitation. We appreciate your interest in doing business 
with the Town of Lake Park.

Sincerely,

___________________________________
Dwayne Bell, Sr.
Public Works Operations Manager
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